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Time has flown by and we are 
already in the year 2021! The new 
year's travel and cash award pro-
gram locations and winning condi-
tions have just been announced.
For the 20th anniversary of our 
company, we have decided to 
upgrade the usual
Asian destination for the first 
part of the year to a trip to 
Australia instead! We have chosen 
the ultimate holiday para-
dise-the Gold Coast.
The qualification calculation 
period for the first half of the 
year would be from 
January 1, 2021 to June 30, 2021, 

and the second half of the year 
is from July 1 to December 30 of 
the same year. Act now and seize 
this rare opportunity!
And the most anticipated destina-
tion of our international desti-
nation will be the ancient South-
eastern European country of 
Greece! This country has rich 
cultural heritage, with it’s 
numerous museums and art galler-
ies, as well as gorgeous natural
landscapes, complete with 
saphire blue seas and stunning 
pastel blue skies, volcanic 
beaches and pleasant mild weath-
er.

Would you like to enjoy watching 
the sunrise over the Aegean Sea? 
Or take a bite of the famous 
Greek dish-choriatiki?
The qualification calculation 
period for the trip to Greece 
will be from January 1st to 
December 31st, 2021. Interested 
distributors can find out more 
details on our poster at our new 
office.
What are you still hesitating 
for? Set your business goals 
quickly and strive to win this 
rare chance of a lifetime!

In order to encourage and help 
our distributors to become more 
professional detox coaches, the 
company has designed some new 
teaching content for our nutri-
tion courses.
Our brand new nutrition course 
will be led by one of the compa-
ny’s founders,
Afreen, who has 40 years of 
experience in the nutrition 
field. In addition to obtaining 
the "Stanford University" 
nutrition science certifica-
tion, Afreen also has had many
years of experience teaching 

and coaching the public on 
nutrition. The content of our 
foundation training class will 
be detailed, precise yet simple 
and clear. Afreen's vivid
teaching methods will be both 
educational, engaging and 
entertaining. Various basic 
aspects of nutrition will be 
taught and discussed.
There are still a few available 
classes left in January. Anyone 

who would like to step up and 
deepen their existing knowledge 
of nutrition is welcome to 
enroll in our advanced training 
classes . The advanced training 
class will officially start on 
February 27.
Anyone who is serious about 
becoming a professional detox 
coach must take the opportunity 
to enroll in this upcoming 
course.
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FOUNDATION TRAINING CLASS FOR DETOX HEALTH COACH


